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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON STATE 

 UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

 

In the Matter of the Tariff Adoption 

Notice of 

 

SHIRONA WATER COMPANY, LLC,  

 

 

Changing Corporate Name to 

Wildwood Water Company, LLC  

 

 DOCKET UW-180492 

 

ORDER 01 

 

ORDER ACKNOWLEDGING 

CHANGE IN CORPORATE NAME  

 

BACKGROUND 

 

1 On June 1, 2018, Shirona Water Company, LLC (Shirona or Company) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) proposed tariff 

revisions that would increase annual revenues by four percent. As part of the filing, the 

Company notified the Commission of a change in its corporate name to Wildwood Water 

Company, LLC.  

 

2 The Company’s office is located near Oak Harbor, and it serves approximately 228 

customers in Island County. The Company serves two water systems named Shirona (ID# 

78373) and Crosswoods (ID# 16274 J). 

 

3 Staff recommends that the Commission acknowledge the utility name change. The 

Company properly registered the name change with the Washington Secretary of State. In 

addition, the change in corporate name request does not involve a change in the 

ownership, management or control of operating authority of the Company. 

 

      DISCUSSION 

 

4 The Commission acknowledges that the Company timely notified the Commission of the 

utility name change. Pursuant to WAC 480-30-133, a utility must file a tariff adoption 

notice with the Commission when a utility name change affects an existing tariff. The 

tariff adoption notice may be made effective on one day’s notice, and must be filed 

within one year of the name change. We conclude that the Company has met these 

requirements. 
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FINDINGS AND CONCLUSIONS 

 

5 (1) The Commission is an agency of the State of Washington vested by statute with 

the authority to regulate rates, rules, regulations, practices, accounts, securities, 

and transfers of public service companies, including water companies. 

 

6 (2) Shirona is an investor-owned water company and is a public service company 

subject to the jurisdiction of the Commission. 

 

7 (3) On March 13, 2018, Shirona filed an Amended Certificate of Formation with the 

Washington Secretary of State to change its name to Wildwood Water Company, 

LLC.  

 

8 (4) On June 1, 2018, Shirona proposed revisions to its currently effective tariff. As 

part of the filing, the Company notified the Commission of its change in corporate 

name to Wildwood Water Company, LLC. T 

 

9 (5) This matter was brought before the Commission at its regularly scheduled 

meeting on August 30, 2018. 

 

10 (6) After reviewing the tariff revision filed in Docket UW-180492 by Shirona on June 

1, 2018, the Commission acknowledges the change in corporate name from 

Shirona Water Company, LLC to Wildwood Water Company, LLC. 
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ORDER 

 

THE COMMISSION ORDERS THAT by this Order, the Commission  

  acknowledges Shirona Water  Company, LLC’s corporate name change to Wildwood  

  Water Company, LLC.  

 

DATED at Olympia, Washington, and effective August 30, 2018. 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER, Chairman 

 

 

 

     ANN E. RENDAHL, Commissioner 

 

 

 

     JAY M. BALASBAS, Commissioner 


